LUND MEMORIAL DEDICATION and GAME

-FAREWELL TO TULLY ICON

October 4, 2020 marked the memorial dedication for William A. Lund, Jr., held behind the
backstop at the new Tully Baseball Field; the location now adorned with a breathtaking
granite rock and plaque.

The seasonably cool and breezy fall day saw many friends and family gather to pay tribute
to a stalwart of the Tully community.

After the ceremony, attention turned to the diamond where Master of Ceremonies, Lucas
Erno, introduced the players for the game followed by Vanessa Altman’s beautiful rendition
of the national anthem.

The game saw Tully defeat the Cortland Jr. Crush 4—1. Tully starter Dan Mech proved stingy
on the mound, allowing only a walk in 3 innings to pick up the win. Liam Tobin contributed
the game’s top de-
fensive play, making a &
nice running catch in :
right field. Tully fin-
ished the Fall season
6-0 and compiled an
overall record of 16-2
this year.
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The Twice Read Bookstore has
an abundance of very good
Young Reader Books on sale for
$.25 ea. Stop in at 24 State
Street not only for these books,
but to look through all other
categories of books. Stock up
for your Winter reading. Books
make great Christmas gifts as
well

St. Leo's Bazaar

The parishioners of St. Leo's want to
thank everyone who helped make our
garage sale so successful! Thank you for
your donations, and thank you to the
community members who came to shop
and buy our treasures.

BUT IT IS LATER THAN YOU THINK! We
are not holding our annual Christmas
Bazaar this year due to covid-19.
However, we will be making
arrangements and wreaths to sell on
December 5th in St. Leo's Hall. We just
need an idea of how many of each so
we can plan and buy the supplies we
need. Please email us -
stleosbazaar@gmail.com - or call - 315-
696-5092 - to preorder your
arrangements and wreaths. You will be
able to come into St. Leo's Hall on
December 5th between 9 - 2 to choose
your arrangements and wreaths with all
safety protocols being observed. Thank
you in advance for your orders!
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Important Phone Numbers

ASSESSOr ..ceeveeeevvvnnnnn. 696-4693, ext. 13
Code Enforcement ......... 696-4693 x19
Dog Control ................. (315) 454-0928
Highway Department ........... 696-8861
Justice Court ......ocoveevriuneennne 696-5884
Parks & RecC. ......cccccuvenn. 696-4693 x21
Town Clerk................ 696-4693, ext. 10

Town Supervisor ....... 696-4693, ext. 12

Tax Collector.............. 696-4693, ext. 11
Town Historian ........cc.cc..c..... 696-4681
Trash & Garbage................... 422-0715
.............................................. 683-5679
Village of Tully ... 696-5041

Town of Tully Website

www.townoftully.org.

Village of Tully Website
villageoftully.org.

Onondaga Co. Website

www.ongov.net

The Tully News is a monthly publication
of the Tully Town Board. The Town
Board meets on the Second Wednesday
of each month at the Town Hall. Dead-
line for publication is the night of the
Board meeting. Materials may be sub-
mitted to: The Tully News , 19 Railroad
Street, Tully, 13159 or they may be e-

mailed to: ben.bibik@outlook.com

TULLY ROTARY CLUB TO HOLD ELECTION DAY CHICKEN BBQ

Tully, NY - The Tully Rotary Club will be holding a chicken barbecue on Election Day,
Tuesday, November 3rd at the Tully Town Hall Baseball Pavilion. The barbecue will begin
serving at 11:00am and continue until the dinners are sold out.

Chicken barbecue dinners will be available for $10 and will be convenient for people who
will be voting at the Tully Town Hall. Orders will also be taken in advance using PayPal.
More information can be found on the Tully NY Rotary Club Facebook page or contact us by
email at Tully.Rotary@gmail.com

Tully Rotary Club Co-presidents, Mary Ann Murphy and David Perkins said that the
traditional spaghetti dinner at the school would not have been possible this year. All safety
protocols will be in place for the chicken barbecue.

The Tully Rotary Club exists to serve the local community and people around the world with
many service projects. This year, club members and Rotary Interact students have worked
at a number of milk and food giveaways. The Tully Rotary Club is also proud to have
initiated a project which provided educational books to a school in Bungoma, Kenya.

TAG News

Tully Action Group wants to thank all those that donated to their annual "garage sale"
fundraiser and to all those that came to shop. This fundraiser and the Christmas Cookie sale
coming in December should allow for the completion of Cornerstone Park. Watch for
details on the cookie sale. TAG has turned off the fountain and will drain the water from
Cornerstone Park in preparation of freezing weather.

When all the leaves have fallen off the trees, the hiking trails at South Meadows and Tracy
Lake will still provide beauty and discovery for you and your families. Tully Action Group,
along with help from the local Boy Scouts and volunteers, continue as stewards to maintain
the trails for Central New York Land Trust. Enjoy the great outdoors !

News From Tully Free Library

It’s Autumn in New York! Have you been enjoying the beautiful colors this year? Besides
the falling leaves, the season brings us our yearly fundraiser, the Tully Free Library Turkey
Trot 5K, on Thanksgiving Day. We’ve had some calls recently about whether or not the
event is taking place this year, and we just want to mention that, at the time of this writing,
we’re working with our Board of Trustees to see what we can do. We’re discussing the
option of having a virtual event, and all the details in getting that off the ground will be on
our website once they’re finalized.

Please check our website (www.tullyfreelibrary.org) and Facebook page for updates and
thank you for your patience in the meantime!

Did you know that Tully Free Library is no longer charging overdue fines? If you’ve been
hesitant to come into the library because your account is carrying a balance, please don’t
worry: we want to see you! Overdue fines are now waived, but if your items are at home
too long, the materials will be considered lost and your account will be charged a
replacement fee. Just keep returning things on time and you’ll be fine!

This time of year is always nice for relaxing with a good book! Stop in to see what’s new
and what you may have missed before. Please feel free to call us at 315-696-8606 for an
appointment to browse. We are currently open for appointments on Monday, Wednesday
and Friday, from 11 AM to 4:30 PM; Tuesday and Thursday from 11 AM to 6:30 PM, and
Saturday from 11 AM to 1:30 PM.
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Special Thanks from PEACE, Inc. and the Neighborhood Advisory Council for all the generous donations for the Bakeless Bake Sale!!

Also a Huge Thank You to all who donated clothing or volunteer time for the Fall Clothing Drive. Finally, a special Thanks to the Tully
Masonic Lodge F&AM for the use of their building.
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A Spooktacular Event in Tully

Saturday, October 31

4:30 - Begin walking down
Onondaga St. and turn left
on Railroad St and then
down sidewalk on Route
80 W

4:45 Tully JSHS Seniors
parade. Fire Dept
members will award best
group costume

5:20 Announcement and
prize to winning Seniors in
Library parking lot

5:30 Trick or Treat

8:00 Thriller - EIm Street
Cafe Parking lot

Please help make this a great event for our community. All
families/groups should be
socially distanced and wearing
masks when close to non-
family/group members.
Thanks!




